
Rangitoto Bouldering & Rock Climbing Club:
There will be a BRCC meeting today at lunch in room M9.
Whether you're a crusher, a weekend warrior, or just curious about the sport, everyone is
welcome to join us! Come ask questions, help us decide session times, and discuss
upcoming events.
Google Classroom code: z7oy6yg
We hope to see you there!

Ignite Christian Club -
Ignite is on this Friday lunch time in M2, where we will look into Proverbs together. See you
there!

Calling all Environmental Warriors – Pest Management
The education and leadership meeting for the Burnside trapline will run Wednesday 4th

September after school from 4-5pm. Meet at 17 Bushlands Park in Albany. If you are under
16, please bring an older sibling or guardian with you. If you will be 16 next year, feel free to
attend by yourself as we can put you in leadership for 2025.
A date for the Centorian Trapline will be advertised soon.
If you will attend either event, please add your name to the link below:
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1jG8neo3TayW0BWDm2-69bgA2I0o-npbO_nNI7pdv
m9Y/edit?gid=0#gid=0
Email corrie.morrissey@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz if you have any questions. We look forward
to seeing you there!

E Sports Rocket League Competition
Are you interested in representing Rangitoto College in Rocket League? We have 10 spots
available exclusively for Year 9 and 10 students to participate in a 4v4 Rocket League
tournament on Wednesday, November 6th. There are plenty of prizes to be won! (this event
will be an interschool event during school time)To sign up, please email
connor.green@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz with the following details:

● Your name
● Your rank (if you have one)
● Team members (if you're signing up as a team; individual sign-ups are also welcome)

Any questions you might have
Don't miss out on this exciting opportunity! “

Introduction to Programming
If you enjoy programming or want to learn how to program, please come to C13 on Friday
30th Aug at lunch time.
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https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1jG8neo3TayW0BWDm2-69bgA2I0o-npbO_nNI7pdvm9Y/edit?gid=0#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1jG8neo3TayW0BWDm2-69bgA2I0o-npbO_nNI7pdvm9Y/edit?gid=0#gid=0


Amnesty International
Next week will be our annual Freedom Challenge. This is a time to reflect on the freedom we
have in Aotearoa and support others who are fighting for freedom.
On Monday we will be having quiz/kahoot at lunch time in B11.
On Tuesday we will be making solidarity cards which are cards we write with supporting
messages to people who are facing hardships because of human rights issues in B11.
And finally on Wednesday we will be having a bake sale outside the Auditorium.
Please express your interest in the google form below - as well as write your name down on
the spreadsheet to volunteer for the bake sale.
Google form:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd2iU89gXtdGKa1_q-jM2o_hbd3haG1MaZdl2e6
c6l4GHZN6Q/viewform?usp=pp_url
Spreadsheet:
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/10NDQPxd2b_GN6L6Y1c7XAZSBp4o0WqqZH328z
QqUVH4/edit
If you attend any of these events or volunteer to make baked goods it will count as one event
towards your Rangi Diploma.

Textiles students
Any Year 9 Textiles students from Semester One. Please come and collect your hoodies,
t-shirts and bags from L11 this week. Thanks for letting us use them in the Fashion Show on
Saturday. If you can't get in, but still want your things please email Mrs Freestone
shannon.freestone@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz

Kiwikaner Club
The Kiwikaners would like to invite all expats or anyone else to join us Friday lunch in L14 for
some special South African treats and fun games. See you there!

2025 Chinese committee application now open to apply, if you are interested be part of the
leadership team next year, please click the link to apply
https://forms.gle/gjET9cdzHnbBeqmk8

Sausage Sizzle Fundraiser
Last chance sausage sizzle fundraiser for the U15 rugby trip. We will be out by the Upper
tuck shop at lunchtime! $2.50 for a sausage!! See you there

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd2iU89gXtdGKa1_q-jM2o_hbd3haG1MaZdl2e6c6l4GHZN6Q/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd2iU89gXtdGKa1_q-jM2o_hbd3haG1MaZdl2e6c6l4GHZN6Q/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd2iU89gXtdGKa1_q-jM2o_hbd3haG1MaZdl2e6c6l4GHZN6Q/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/10NDQPxd2b_GN6L6Y1c7XAZSBp4o0WqqZH328zQqUVH4/edit
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/10NDQPxd2b_GN6L6Y1c7XAZSBp4o0WqqZH328zQqUVH4/edit
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/10NDQPxd2b_GN6L6Y1c7XAZSBp4o0WqqZH328zQqUVH4/edit
https://forms.gle/gjET9cdzHnbBeqmk8


SENIORS
Seeking a part time job, full time job, school holiday work, or apprenticeship?

Then make sure you head along to the RangiNet Careers page to view a variety of current
job vacancies which are updated on a regular basis.

Applications for Peer Support 2025 are now LIVE!
If you wish to become a Peer Support Leader next year, please complete the application form
on Ranginet.
Applications will close on 5 Sep.
Any questions, please contact Mrs GP or Mrs Wilson in Guidance.

Part-time job at a Wedding venue, Bridgewater Estate.
We are looking for individuals who want to work at a wedding venue based in Kaukapakapa,
to start September and continue throughout the summer season (September to May).
We have roles behind our bar and also service staff who operate both front-of-house and
back-of-house open to 15+ year-olds for service staff and 18+ for behind the bar.
Hours can vary from week to week as shifts are rostered based on when we have a function
on. Some weeks you could work 20+ hours over three nights, other weeks you might have
four hours so you need to be flexible with your availability
If interested, send your details to enquiries@bridgewaterestate.co.nz or message directly for
next steps.

SPORT

Junior Touch Rugby at Rangitoto College – Register Your Interest!
Kia Ora e te whānau,
We are thrilled to announce that the Junior Touch Rugby season is approaching at Rangitoto
College!
If your child is keen to participate, please complete the attached registration form to express
their interest.
The College Sport Junior Touch module is set to run from late October through November,
with games likely to be held at either Becroft or Sunnynook Park, subject to council approval.
For our teams to thrive, we rely on the invaluable support of parents, caregivers, coaches,
and managers.
At this stage, we are assessing interest levels and the availability of support for coaching and
management roles. Your involvement is vital for a successful season, and without enough
parental support, we may be unable to field teams.
Proposed Module: Tuesday afternoons (4:00 pm - 6:00 pm) at Becroft Park in Forrest Hill –
awaiting council confirmation.
Uniform: School PE top, school PE shorts, and football boots.
Cost: To be confirmed.
Please fill out the form to register your interest.
Registrations close September 13th

https://sites.google.com/cloud.rangitoto.school.nz/current-job-vacancies/current-job-vacancies
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd669b6ue1aZciACx_5Y4dDKQrUsVenqgjNqwXPQSTFMIVWrg/viewform?usp=sf_link


Thank you for your support, and we look forward to an exciting season ahead!

Discover the Excitement of Canoe Slalom!
Are you curious about Canoe Slalom? This thrilling Olympic sport involves navigating through
whitewater rivers, drops, and waterfalls. If you're interested in trying out Canoe Slalom,
please fill out the Google form linked below or email 176499@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz for
more information.
Google Form Link

https://forms.gle/Mr4cB5pcyHJAGAsb8


Ignite Christian Club
Ignite is on this Friday lunch time in M2, where we will look into Proverbs together. See you
there!

E Sports Rocket League Competition
Are you interested in representing Rangitoto College in Rocket League? We have 10 spots
available exclusively for Year 9 and 10 students to participate in a 4v4 Rocket League
tournament on Wednesday, November 6th. There are plenty of prizes to be won! (this event
will be an inter school event during school time)To sign up, please email
connor.green@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz with the following details:

● Your name
● Your rank (if you have one)
● Team members (if you're signing up as a team; individual sign-ups are also welcome)

Any questions you might have
Don't miss out on this exciting opportunity! “

Girls First XI Hockey Bake Sale
The Girls First XI Hockey team is excited to announce another upcoming Bake Sale!
This delicious event aims to raise funds to support the team’s Fed Cup Tournament in
September. Please come along and support us on Thursday, 29 August at 1:35pm outside
the front of the Auditorium.
Bring CASH or EFTPOS will be available. Enjoy our lovingly baked delectable goodies
which will include cupcakes, cookies, brownies and so much more.

DAILY NOTICES
TE PANUI

DAY 4 – Thursday 29th August 2024
TE RA 4– Taite 29th Ākuhata 2024
Duty Deputy Principal: Mr. RND



Calling all Environmental Warriors – Pest Management
The education and leadership meeting for the Burnside trapline will run Wednesday 4th

September after school from 4-5pm. Meet at 17 Bushlands Park in Albany. If you are under
16, please bring an older sibling or guardian with you. If you will be 16 next year, feel free to
attend by yourself as we can put you in leadership for 2025.
A date for the Centorian Trapline will be advertised soon.
If you will attend either event, please add your name to the link below:
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1jG8neo3TayW0BWDm2-69bgA2I0o-npbO_nNI7pdv
m9Y/edit?gid=0#gid=0
Email corrie.morrissey@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz if you have any questions. We look forward
to seeing you there!

Amnesty International
Next week will be our annual Freedom Challenge. This is a time to reflect on the freedom we
have in Aotearoa and support others who are fighting for freedom.
On Monday we will be having quiz/kahoot at lunch time in B11.
On Tuesday we will be making solidarity cards which are cards we write with supporting
messages to people who are facing hardships because of human rights issues in B11.
And finally on Wednesday we will be having a bake sale outside the Auditorium.
Please express your interest in the google form below - as well as write your name down on
the spreadsheet to volunteer for the bake sale.
Google form:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd2iU89gXtdGKa1_q-jM2o_hbd3haG1MaZd
l2e6c6l4GHZN6Q/viewform?usp=pp_url
Spreadsheet:
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/10NDQPxd2b_GN6L6Y1c7XAZSBp4o0WqqZH
328zQqUVH4/edit
If you attend any of these events or volunteer to make baked goods it will count as one event
towards your Rangi Diploma.

Textiles students
Any Year 9 Textiles students from Semester One. Please come and collect your hoodies,
t-shirts and bags from L11 this week. Thanks for letting us use them in the Fashion Show on
Saturday. If you can't get in, but still want your things please email Mrs Freestone
shannon.freestone@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz

Kiwikaner Club
The Kiwikaners would like to invite all expats or anyone else to join us Friday lunch in L14 for
some special South African treats and fun games. See you there!

2025 Chinese committee application now open to apply, if you are interested be part of the
leadership team next year, please click the link to apply
https://forms.gle/gjET9cdzHnbBeqmk8

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1jG8neo3TayW0BWDm2-69bgA2I0o-npbO_nNI7pdvm9Y/edit?gid=0#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1jG8neo3TayW0BWDm2-69bgA2I0o-npbO_nNI7pdvm9Y/edit?gid=0#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd2iU89gXtdGKa1_q-jM2o_hbd3haG1MaZdl2e6c6l4GHZN6Q/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd2iU89gXtdGKa1_q-jM2o_hbd3haG1MaZdl2e6c6l4GHZN6Q/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd2iU89gXtdGKa1_q-jM2o_hbd3haG1MaZdl2e6c6l4GHZN6Q/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/10NDQPxd2b_GN6L6Y1c7XAZSBp4o0WqqZH328zQqUVH4/edit
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/10NDQPxd2b_GN6L6Y1c7XAZSBp4o0WqqZH328zQqUVH4/edit
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/10NDQPxd2b_GN6L6Y1c7XAZSBp4o0WqqZH328zQqUVH4/edit
https://forms.gle/gjET9cdzHnbBeqmk8


A Photo Competition
The Rangitoto Photo Club has recently hosted a photography competition, and we would love
your help in choosing the winner. Please take a moment to view the entries and cast your
vote at the following link: https://forms.gle/Uprv4tLSZKFw1EFX9. Thank you for your time and
support!

Lost Property
1 x beige drawstring bag
1 x green plastic bag with handles
1 big lunchbox denim blue yellow handles

Panorama photography competition
Create a series of four or five photos. A series means that they must complement each other
stylistically or aesthetically. The winner will receive $100 and their work will be published in
the year book. Upload your high quality photos to Google Drive and share them with
annie.finnie@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz. Do not print them. You must provide the individual
photo files and an idea of how they will be laid out together. Entries close Thursday 5th
September.

Panorama creative writing competition
There are four categories: Senior poetry, junior poetry, senior prose and junior prose. The
winner of each category receives $100 and will be published in the school year book. Entries
must be no more than 500 words and cannot have been part of an NCEA internal
assessment. Email your writing annie.finnie@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz. You must have your
full name and the category you are entering your piece into at the top of your document.
Entries close Thursday 5th September.
OMMUN
SENIORS

Panorama senior painting competition
This year we are running a senior art competition for the school yearbook. There will be three
categories: Level 1, Level 2, and Level 3. The winner of each category will receive $100 and
their work will be published in the year book. To enter, scan or photograph your best piece of
NCEA work, upload it to Google Drive, and share it with
annie.finnie@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz. Do not print them. Entries close Thursday 5th
September.

Rangitoto Kindy Trike-a-thon
We need volunteers at our Rangitoto Kindy Trike-a-thon !
Come along and volunteer at the Rangitoto Kindy Trike-a-thon on Sunday 22nd September, 12
pm to 3 pm at Murrays Bay Primary School,
Help us out on various stalls, plus, if you’re artistic, we need help with face painting too.
Come for the whole time or just stay an hour or two – the choice is yours.
If accepted, you will also need to come to an orientation session on Friday 20th September
after school at 3.30 pm at Rangitoto Kindy.

https://forms.gle/Uprv4tLSZKFw1EFX9


Applications for Peer Support 2025 are now LIVE!
If you wish to become a Peer Support Leader next year, please complete the application form
on Ranginet.
Applications will close on 5 Sep.
Any questions, please contact Mrs GP or Mrs Wilson in Guidance.

To say thank you, you’ll receive a letter of acknowledgment for your CV, plus it will also be
added to your profile.
Click on the link **HERE** to sign up by Friday 12th September and we’ll contact you soon.

NASA JPL Guest Speaker
Important Information
Date: Thursday 29th August
Time: 3.45 - 5.30PM
Place: Rangitoto College Auditorium
Find out about the world of interplanetary space robotics in a feature film followed by talk and
Q&A.

Good Night Oppy - Official Trailer | Prime Video

Followed by Special Guest on September 18th
Dr Vandi Verma
Principal Engineer and the Deputy Section Manager for the Mobility & Robotics section at the
NASA Jet Propulsion Laboratory
Please indicate your interest on the form below:
https://forms.gle/4NoWLYZsRunevtUf9

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScsj0swec1yggTsYvFNZ4ba5TOeIOr790THy7UY6gqyOuBGGw/viewform?usp=sharing
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=W4t58Yruhds
https://forms.gle/4NoWLYZsRunevtUf9


Panorama senior painting competition
This year we are running a senior art competition for the school yearbook. There will be three
categories: Level 1, Level 2, and Level 3. The winner of each category will receive $100 and
their work will be published in the year book. To enter, scan or photograph your best piece of
NCEA work, upload it to Google Drive, and share it with
annie.finnie@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz. Do not print them. Entries close Thursday 5th
September.

SPORT

Discover the Excitement of Canoe Slalom!
Are you curious about Canoe Slalom? This thrilling Olympic sport involves navigating through
whitewater rivers, drops, and waterfalls. If you're interested in trying out Canoe Slalom,
please fill out the Google form linked below or email 176499@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz for
more information.
Google Form Link

https://forms.gle/Mr4cB5pcyHJAGAsb8

